
 

 

 

Dear Polk Families, 

This holiday season gives us the opportunity to reflect on the past 
year, and hopefully, the opportunity to be grateful for all the 
wonderful things we have, and the people around us that we love 
and appreciate.  In this letter, I want to express how thankful I am 
to serve as the Principal of this amazing school, and work with these 
incredible students, dedicated teachers and involved parents.  

Talking about involved parents, November 19 is “Parental 
Involvement Day”, so our gratitude goes to all you parents for being 
involved in the education of your children. This year, because of the 
health situation in our country, and the whole world, parents have 
taken on the role of teachers, in addition of continuing to be parents, 
and breadwinners. So, thank you so much for all you do!  

I invite you to talk to your children about the true meaning of this 
holiday, and initiate conversations about the things that they are 
grateful for this year! 

On behalf of the Polk Faculty and Support Personnel, Mr. Candelaria 
and I wish you a safe and healthy Fall Break and the most wonderful 
Thanksgiving Holiday! 

Sincerely,                              

Sandra Spivey, Principal    


